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Wishing all our hubs and CRN colleagues a

MERRY CHRISTMAS
and a healthy and happy New Year!

PANORAMIC
has recruited

26,738
participants

Christmas Closure Dates for PANORAMIC

PANORAMIC hubs will be closed for recruitment from

22nd December 2022 to 2nd January 2023 inclusive
Virology Sub-Study recruitment will close at 3:00pm 16th December until 3rd January 2023

New Hubs
We are looking forward to completing the setting 
up of new hubs in Yorkshire and Humber and 

welcoming them to PANORAMIC in the new year.

New Spokes-Spinnaker

Please inform us when a 
new spoke becomes 

associated with you. so we 
can link it to your hub in 

Spinnaker. This will enable 
participants to be recruited 

through the respective hub
rather than the central team.

Hub Recruitment

If your hub intends to 
pause recruitment outside 
the planned PANORAMIC
Christmas Closure Dates.
please let us know ASAP 

by
panoramic@phc.ox.ac.uk

Updates and Upcoming Events

• Amendment SA06 has been submitted to the MHRA and is awaiting approval.
• The next issue of the PANORAMIC newsletter will be distributed on Monday 16th January 2023.

Virology Sub-Study Calls

The Virology Sub-Study follow-up calls will 
always be completed by the Central team. It will 

be made on days 5, 7 and 14. Where a scheduled 
call falls at a weekend the team have (+/-) 1 day to 
complete it. For any further Virology study queries 

please contact the Central team.

Safety Calls for the Festive Period

Safety calls still need to be made during 
the Christmas Closure Dates, although 

the recruitment will be paused.
It is a hub responsibility to ensure safety 
calls are performed. The 24-hours safety 
line will be manned throughout this time.

Safety Line: 08081 680130

Symptoms and Side Effects

Participants are finding it difficult to
differentiate between Covid-19 symptoms and 
IMP side-effects. With Fatigue or headaches, 

for example, it may be difficult to distinguish 
whether these are Covid-19 symptoms or 

caused by the IMP.
Please emphasise to participants that the

initial CRF questions refer to Covid-19 and 
the final set of questions describe their 

overall health. It is important to differentiate 
between these two to make sure we collect 

accurate data.
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